
From: Thompson, Thomas
To: satya.bose@howard.edu
Subject: Your application to amend NRC licenses 08-00386-19 and 08-03075-07
Date: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 3:20:00 PM

A preliminary review of your applications was completed and some additional information
will be needed to assess the adequacy of the survey data you have provided.
Please provide  scoping and characterization survey information on the two areas so we
can determine if the survey information you have provided is adequate for the potential
residual byproduct materials that could be present at your facilities.  You may find 
NUREG-1757, Vol. 1 and Vol. 2 helpful. This is located at our NRC website.
 
Additionally the Attachment 1  -detailed map of the site seems to be missing for the Annex
I waste facility . Is this the same facility indicated as 501 Bryant Street on your 08-03075-
07 license , Condition 10 ? Attachment 1 is also not clear for the 500 College Street facility.
Although there is a map included which appears to be the area the room dimensions
referenced  as 13’9” x 19’ are not indicated. Please clarify.
 
Page 5 of the application for release of the 500 College Street location indicates  the
gamma counter results as 55.2dpm/1100cm sq.  This appears to be a typographical error.
Please clarify.
 
You may reply by fax to 610 337-5269 but please include the Mail Control Nos. 582468
and 582469.
 
Thank you.
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